
From: Tiffanie Meeks <tmeeks@shoreviewpediatrics.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 10:28 AM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Development 2560 N Stowell Ave 
 
Good morning,  
 
Shoreview Pediatrics is a busy pediatric office located in the Lakeview Commons building 2524 E 
Webster Ave Milwaukee, WI 53211. We are delighted to see the neighborhood grow and the recent 
business developments in our community. Downer Ave has all the necessities one needs for daily living, 
as well as entertainment and health care in close proximity.  
 
Our main concern is parking and the allocation of sufficient parking spaces for our patients and families. 
Handicap Accessibility and parking in imperative for our clinic. There were 4 handicap parking spots on 
that parcel of land that were suddenly removed in late October. Many of our insurance contracts include 
that we are handicap accessible.  
 
What steps are being taken to address this issue? How can we ensure that handicap parking will be 
addressed for our clinic? 
 
With great respect, 
 
Tiffanie Meeks 
--  
Tiffanie Meeks, Office Manager 
Shoreview Pediatrics, S.C. 
2524 E. Webster Place, Suite 301 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 
414-272-7009 ex 6 
 


